ALBAY PROVINCIAL DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT COUNCIL
ALBAY PUBLIC SAFETY & EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT OFFICE
Provincial Disaster Operation Center

PDRRMC-APSEMO ADVISORY 2025-17

MINOR SEA LEVEL DISTURBANCE
July 30, 2025 10:00 AM

Based on Tsunami Information No. 2 from PHIVOLCS where the Province of Albay
is included in areas to be affected by tsunami wave height of less than 1 meter.
The first tsunami waves are expected to arrive between 1:20 PM to 2:40 PM, 30
July 2025 (PST). It may not be the largest and this waves may continue for hours.

Recommended Actions:

The Municipality of Rapu-Rapu and the City of Legazpi, its coastal barangays is
adyvised to be on alert for unusual waves. The people are advised to STAY AWAY
FROM THE BEACH AND NOT TO GO TO THE COAST until the cancellation of this

advisory.

People whose houses are located very near the shoreline of these
city/municipality are advised to MOVE FARTHER INLAND.

Owners of boats in harbors, estuaries or shallow coastal water of these

city/municipality should secure their boats and move away from the waterfront.
Boats already at sea during this period should stay offshore in deep waters until

further advised.

So ordered.

NOEL E. ROSAL
Governor and PDRRMC Chair
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